
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

June 16, 1986 

The Englewood Board of Commissioners met in called session on June 16, 1986 for the 
purpose of the Sawmill Road sewer project and the inflow-infiltration problem with the 
sewer system. 

Present were Commissioners Middleton, Reid, and Barnett.  Also present were Bill 
Dorman of Hensley-Schmidt Engineers and Anne Hawkins of MTAS. 

Four drawings of the Sawmill Road Project were presented by the Engineers.  Due to 
road being only 25 feet wide, the #2 project was the most feasible for the Town of 
Englewood.  A motion was made by Reid and seconded by Barnett to proceed with the 
#2 proposal.  All ayes. 

Concerning the rock backfill for the streets affected, a motion was made by Barnett that 
no rock backfill be used on Sawmill Road but that it would be backfilled with rock on 
Pangle and Jeralds Streets. 

Anne Hawkins of MTAS was present concerning inflow-infiltration.  After discussion on 
the city's problem, a motion was made by Barnett and seconded by Reid to allow Ms. 
Hawkins to work on the inflow-infiltration problem for the Town of Englewood. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned on the motion of Barnett and the 
second by Reid. All ayes. 

______________________________                       C.A. Goodin____________ 
Mayor                                                                                                        Recorder 

 


